
 To the Honourable the President and Members of the Legislative 
Council in this present Parliament assembled -  

 The humble Petition of the undersigned residents of South Australia respectfully sheweth:- 
That 

In July 2011 the state Labor party removed our protections of both knowing the vehicle we 

were about to drive was indeed registered and the protection that another could not cancel 

our registration, coincidently at the very same time SAPOL vehicles & Cameras were fitted 

with number plate recognition devises, with thousands now being fined for driving uninsured 

and unregistered. 

Reports also show that renewal forms are not always being received. 

Your petitioners therefore pray that your Honourable House will 

a. introduce legislative change to restore the issue of registration labels to all 
motor vehicles in SA;  

b. to allow a defence to all those victims who received fines and loss of demerit 
points through "Not knowing the vehicle they were driving was 
unregistered" as a direct result of their failed legislative change that 
abolished our protections by removal of registration labels. 

And your petitioners, as in duty bound, will ever pray. 

 
 Signature  Name  

(please print clearly)  

Address (please print 

clearly)  
Post-code  E-Mail Address  

(please print clearly  

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     



     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 


